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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         8

th
 October 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Foundation 2 Trip to Royden Park on Tuesday 22

nd
 October 2019  

 
As part of our current Julia Donaldson topic, we would like to take the children to Royden 
Park. We feel that this trip will capture their imaginations, ignite their creative skills and 
provide them with superb teambuilding opportunities.   
 
The coach will depart at 9.30am and return at approximately 2:30pm. We ask that you bring 
the children in at 8.50am and collect them at 3.05pm as usual.  
 
Your child will need to: 
 

a. Warm clothes, wellington boots and a waterproof coat or puddle suit. 
             (they do not need their purple bag on this day) 
b. A packed lunch in a named brown paper bag or a backpack with a throw         
             away drinks carton (if you are providing your own lunch) 

 
We are sure that this will be a valuable learning experience for the children, but obviously 
their safety is paramount. We will require adult support. If you are interested in helping please 
complete and return the attached slip and we will get back to you as soon as possible.  
 
As all children are now entitled to receive a school meal, a packed lunch will be provided by 
school.  If you would prefer to provide your own packed lunch, please complete the 
appropriate part of the form overleaf so we can notify the cook of numbers. 
 
We would be very grateful if you would send in a voluntary contribution of £5.50 to enable us 
to meet the cost of the trip. This will cover the cost of transport and Royden Park’s charge. If 
we do not receive enough contributions towards the cost of the trip then the trip will 
unfortunately not be able to go ahead. 
 
Please return the reply slip and payment by Tuesday 15

th
 October 2019. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Foundation Team 
 
 
 

 
BLACK HORSE HILL 

INFANT SCHOOL 
 
Tel: 0151 625 5238 
Fax: 0151 625 9041 
Email: schooloffice@blackhorsehill-infant.wirral.sch.uk 
Website:  www.blackhorsehillinfant.co.uk 

 



 

BLACK HORSE HILL INFANT SCHOOL 
 
Foundation 2 TRIP ON TUESDAY 22nd OCTOBER 2019 
 
I agree to my son / daughter / ward (delete as necessary) 
 
(Name of pupil)...............................................................….....Class……………. 
Taking part in the above-mentioned visit and having read the information 
sheet, agree to his/her participation to any or all of the activities described. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on his/her 
part. 
 
I understand that the teacher in charge of the party will be acting in loco 
parentis and in the event of an accident I agree to my son / daughter / ward 
receiving emergency medical treatment, which might include the use of 
anaesthetic and blood transfusions, as considered necessary by the medical 
authorities present. 
 
I understand that Wirral Borough Council is insured in respect of its legal 
liabilities only and that there is no Personal Accident, or other cover, unless I 
have been advised specifically by the organiser. 
 
Accidents may therefore arise for which the Council is not responsible. 
Parents / Guardians may wish to obtain suitable insurance to cover such 
eventualities. 
 
Signature of Parent / Carer …………………………………………………………. 
 
Date.........................…... Child’s Class...………………...................................... 
 
Tel. No………………………………...………………………………………………. 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.50      
       
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch    
 
I would like school to provide my child with a packed lunch  
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 
I am interested in helping with the Royden Park trip  
 


